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Cuddington Primary School

Ash Road
Cuddington
Cheshire 

CW8 2NY

Tel: 01606 883045

Fax: 01606 889488 

 E-mail: admin@cuddington.cheshire. sch.uk
Monday 7th September 2015
Dear Parents
Social Media, Content Sharing and the School Website
We actively encourage children to use new technology to support and enhance their learning. To enable the children to share their work with the world, a limited online audience or other schools gives their work more purpose and provides a valuable incentive. We recognise that increased use of technology and opportunities for online publishing mean that there is greater potential for accidental or deliberate misuse. We endeavour to minimise risks by putting safeguards in place via a robust e-safety policy and an already established e-safety curriculum.  

We are currently using content sharing sites such as SoundCloud and YouTube to further enhance our computing curriculum and methods of communication. Twitter and YouTube are already used by many schools across the country. They have proved to be an excellent way to communicate with parents and showcase children’s work.  

We recognise that some parents will be a little fearful of this venture and have put together the information below in an attempt to address those concerns. If you have any questions after you have read it, then please make an appointment to see our computing lead, Mr Caldwell, who will hopefully be able to allay any concerns that you have.

What will be shared on Facebook/Twitter/School Website?

Twitter/Facebook will be a one-way communication tool aimed at providing parents with an insight into what goes on at Cuddington Primary. Children will have no access to Twitter/Facebook at all; it is only operated by teachers using school equipment. These sites are used to promote school life and the achievement and work of children. This will be done via photographs of learning activities or children enjoying residentials or sporting events. Names of children will never be shared on Facebook/Twitter/school website. See our Twitter page for an insight @cuddingtonpri into how we share our children’s achievements. 
. 

What about videos/audio recordings of my child?

Videos may be uploaded to the Cuddington Primary YouTube channel. These might be the children performing a dance, a video to demonstrate cross curricular learning or choir performances. Many videos will be outcomes of learning activities. Children’s full names are never shared online. SoundCloud and AudioBoom will be used to share audio recording of children performing poems, news reports, radio broadcasts and musical performances amounts others. Posting digital work to YouTube has proven a huge incentive to children and enhanced learning across the curriculum, especially English. 
How are the risks minimised?

Images are only shared as part of learning activities, on carefully chosen websites aimed to support educational outcomes. Children are taught how each online platform works, how to conduct themselves online and what to do if they experience something they are not comfortable with. Staff have a clear acceptable use policy in place regarding use of technology in school. The school filter removes inappropriate content and YouTube is a ‘locked down’ version, aimed at being child friendly.  

We hope that all parents will be happy for their children to make use of this new technology in the safe environment that we have created at school. Rather than ask for your permission to use pictures of your child in this way, we will assume that we can UNLESS WE RECEIVE THE OPT OUT FORM BELOW. We ask that the form is completed and returned to school by Friday 11th September 2015
Yours sincerely

Mr Steve Caldwell

Computing lead

New technologies – using Twitter and YouTube

I DO NOT want images of my child to appear on any on line technology including Twitter or YouTube.

Name of child/ren:

Signed: 
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